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Thank you for your time and effort to come visit with us for 
Parent/Teacher Conferences.  It means a lot to have you here and 
celebrating your children with us.  We value that time tremendously. 
 
This coming month is pretty crazy.  Many of the high school winter sports are ending with 
regional and state opportunities.  We will celebrate Literacy Week.  There will be two Fridays 
with No School and one Monday with No School.  There will be a Kindergarten Carnival, a 
Science assembly for our older students, and we will all, hopefully, get to go see “Fiddler on 
the Roof” at SVHS.  The month will end with Spring Break.  Be sure to check the calendar 
below and our website for any additions and updates.  
 
And don’t forget all the college basketball!  No wonder this month is called March Madness!   
 
 
 
 
Feb 26 through 

March 1 

 
LITERACY WEEK (Dress up day details are listed on back of page) 
 

Mar 1 Dr Seuss Carnival for Kindergarten students (only) and their families: 4:00 to 
6:00 pm TES 

Mar 2 Dr. Seuss’ Birthday  
Mar 2 NO SCHOOL 
Mar 9 NO SCHOOL 
Mar 11 Daylight Savings Begins: TURN CLOCKS FORWARD!!!! 
Mar 14 PTO Meeting, 6:15 p.m., TES 
Mar 15 Fiddler on the Roof Musical at SVHS (8:00 to 11:00 am)) 
Mar 19 NO SCHOOL 
Mar 23  Husky Rally 8:05 
Mar 30 Husky Rally 8:05 
April  2-6 Spring Break!!! 
April 9 School Resumes 

Success at the Next Level 
Through the ABC’s of Education 
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The Thayne Elementary Student Body,   

(Kindergarten through Third Grade) will be 

attending the SVHS musical, “Fiddler on the 

Roof.”  This will take place on March 15th.  

Students will board busses as soon as school 

begins (8:00 am).  They will travel to Afton to 

watch the performance, and then travel back to 

Thayne by lunch (11:00 am).  Please make sure 

your student is present, and on time, so that they will not miss this 

opportunity!  

 

	
 
These students have been following the Husky Helper motto: helping others, 
being kind to them, and using good manners too!  They each earned a 
special certificate and a medal.  They were presented these items at a 
Husky Rally, in front of the whole student body.  Their photos were/are 
displayed in the hallway across from the office. Congratulations! Thank you 
for being good examples.   
 
Myklie Merritt   Sydney Robinson   Joshua (JJ) Peavler 
Titan Titensor   Angelique Montiel  Jillian Jackson 
Alyssa Spencer   Joseph Lichter   Kaelana Crnkovich 
Derek Crowther   Maylee Peavler   Coi Arguello 

Jaxton Wood                 
 

	
	

PTO’S LITERACY WEEK DRESS-UP DAYS:  
(Literacy Week is Monday, Feb 26 through Thursday, March 1). 
 
Monday- Free to Read! Wear Red, White and Blue. 
Tuesday- Fox in Socks! Wear your craziest socks. 
Wednesday- Oh the places you'll go! Wear your Thayne 
Elementary spirit shirts!  
Thursday- Cat in the Hat- wear a Crazy Hat.   

        Green  Eggs & Ham lunch. 


